
Invitation to a webinar for Tax Practitioners: Registered Representatives  
  
Dear Stakeholders, 
  
SARS invites Recognised Controlling Bodies (RCBs) and tax practitioners, to a webinar on the 
registered representative function as it applies to taxpayers whose tax affairs are managed by tax 
practitioners.  
  
Our strategic objectives include providing taxpayers with clarity and certainty, as well as making it 
simple for them to meet their tax obligations. The webinar will assist to clarify misunderstandings 
relating to who is eligible to be a registered representative, as well as the process that needs to be 
followed. 
  
The following subjects will be discussed: 

• Registered representative functions on eFiling 

• Updating and correcting registered representative information on eFiling 

• Personal information about who can be a registered representative 
  
The details of the event are as follows: 
Theme: Tax Practitioners and Registered Representatives 
Date: Thursday, 9 June 2022 
Time: 17:00 - 19:00 
Platforms: Virtual via Zoom and YouTube  
  
Register for this webinar in advance on the following link: 
  
https:  https://sars-gov-za.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7EmxjL-4SC6dTtcGCXqW6g 
Meeting ID: 967 4234 2660 
Passcode: 476033 
  
After registering, you will receive email confirmation containing the log-in information for the 
webinar and how to have your questions answered during the event. The webinar will also be 
recorded and posted on the SARSTV YouTube channel after the event. 
  
YouTube: https://youtu.be/TcWyWYVOhOU 
If you have questions about Registered Representatives, please email rrquestions@sars.gov.za 
  
Issued by:   
Government and Tax Practitioner Segment 
3 June 2022 
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